
 

Introducing AgroExpo Virtual Farm Tour 
In-person AgroExpo 2020 is Cancelled 

Due to the circumstances related to COVID-19, we have made the difficult decision to forego 

the 2020 AgroExpo. The AgroExpo Planning Committee would like to thank the exhibitors, 

sponsors, partners and everyone who planned to attend this year’s event for their 

commitment to agriculture. 

While we are disappointed that we will not be able to meet in person this year, we are 

excited to introduce the 2020 AgroExpo Virtual Farm Tour (VFT). The AgroExpo VFT will 

provide opportunities to experience in-field learning from the comfort and safety of your 

home, as we continue to maintain and monitor show plots throughout the show grounds. The 

AgroExpo Team will join forces with exhibitors to create an educational series to help 

growers discover and evaluate cutting-edge ideas, techniques and strategies from the most 

innovative companies in Michigan agriculture.  

Watch for the AgroExpo VFT itinerary coming within the next few weeks. The AgroExpo Team 

is pivoting its considerable energy and enthusiasm to creating an informative, lively and 

worthwhile virtual experience for partners and growers. We will share the full itinerary on 

many media platforms. 

For the most current updates on the AgroExpo VFT, please visit www.theagroexpo.com or 

follow us on Facebook at facebook.com/theagroexpo/. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

AgroExpo Planning Committee 


